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RESOLUTION REQUESTING REDUCTION OF SPEED LIMIT 

ON SHARPSTEEN ROAD 

 

The following Resolution was duly presented for consideration by the Town Board: 

 

WHEREAS, the Town Board of the Town of Lansing has received a request from the residents 

along Sharpsteen Road concerned about safety of pedestrians and excessive speed and a 

representative of the neighborhood has presented a petition signed by the residents in support 

thereof; and 

 

WHEREAS, Sharpsteen Road is a Town Highway; and 

 

WHEREAS, the residents and property owners of Sharpsteen Road request a reduction in the 

speed limit to 35 miles per hour to improve public safety; and 

 

WHEREAS, upon consideration and deliberation upon the same, the Town Board of the Town of 

Lansing has hereby 

 

RESOLVED, that the Town Board of the Town of Lansing supports the requested reduction in 

speed limit and hereby directs that the Town requests the New York State Department of 

Transportation to conduct a traffic study along Sharpsteen Road in the Town of Lansing for the 

purpose of considering reduced speed to enhance safety. 

 


